Deer Hill School News
September 5, 2014
Important Dates:

Sept. 3
School Committee 7:00 pm 
Sept. 10
Picture Day
Sept. 11
Room Parent Orientation and PSO meeting, 9:30 am

Sept. 15
After School Art Club begins
Sept. 17
School Committee, 7:00 pm, Community Room
Sept. 18
DH Back to School Night, 6:30 – 8:30, School Council Elections
Sept. 18
Band Instrument demo for 4th grade and new 5th grade parents, Gym, 7:00 pm
Sept. 24
Rosh Hashana
WELCOME  BACK!

Back to School Night

Thursday, September 18
We are all looking forward to hosting our annual Back to School Night on Thursday, September 18th.  The schedule is as follows:

6:30 – 6:55  3rd grade classrooms;  

7:00 – 7:25, 4th grade classrooms, 

7:30 – 7:55, 5th grade classrooms.  

8:00 – 8:30, Principal’s reception (library)

Staff Update

This year we welcome several new staff members to our faculty:  Ms. Julie Bradford is our new Special Education teacher, working with students in the fifth grade.   Ms. Indigo Young, who comes to us with a variety of clinical and educational experiences, is our new 
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Speech and Language therapist.  Mrs. Carol McCormack is an additional Reading Teacher, made possible by an increase in our Title One funding this year.   We also welcome Ms. Laurie Dolan as our new Elementary Team Chair.

Junior Gardener Program
The Community Garden Club of Cohasset will continue its Junior Gardener program at the Deer Hill School during the 2014-2015 school year. The goal of the program is to stimulate interest in gardening, conservation, and love of nature among third, fourth and fifth grade children. We have planned a variety of interesting hands-on activities, such as planting in the Deer Hill courtyard, designing floral arrangements, and creating miniature gardens.

Meetings are held on the third Monday of each month from September to December and on the second Monday of each month January to May. We meet in the Deer Hill cafeteria from 2:40-3:40.  The first meeting will be held on Monday, September 15th. 

The program is limited to thirty children.  If your child is interested, please contact Gail Saccone, CGCC’s Junior Gardener Coordinator, as soon as possible. Gail can be reached at 781-424-4356 or by email gvsaccone@comcast.net. 
Thank you!

Thank you to our wonderful Deer Hill PSO once again for creating such an informative and attractive school calendar!  This year, the co-Presidents of the Deer Hill PSO are Rebecca Synnestvedt and Diana Hanke.  To all Deer Hill School Parents and Guardians – please join us at our monthly meetings to get involved and get to know other parents in our community.  If you would like to email the PSO leadership directly, here are the contacts:
Rebecca Synnestvedt - rjsynn@aol.com
Diana Hanke - dhanke365@gmail.com
We Look Marvelous!

The Deer Hill School’s Building and Grounds have never looked better, thanks to the hard work of many people who have volunteered their time and resources on behalf of our school community.   Thank you to the Playground Committee for obtaining funds and organizing the recoating of our basketball court – what an improvement over the old cracks and rusty basketball hoops!  And thank you to Mr. Chris Kennedy of Kennedy Gardens for keeping our entranceway beautifully landscaped – what a welcome sight for people entering the building!  Members of the playground committee who have been working for over three years on this project are:

Franchesca Arnold

Ralph Tulio

Michelle Loughlin

Patty Cunningham

Sharon Smith

Helane Childs

Francine Lyons

Melissa Schorr

Kim Carvette

Raina Elfner

Mary Henry

Patrice Smith

Brendan St. John

Kluza Construction

The Cohasset Parent School Organization (PSO) Cohasset Community Preservation Committee (CPC) Brian Joyce Ron Ford Dave DeGennaro DPW
Special Education Parent Advisory Committee (SEPAC) EVENT

Meet the New Student Services  Director

An opportunity for parents to meet Mary Buchanan, the new Student Services Director and other new special-education staff. 

Tuesday, September 16th at 10AM in the Community Room, Lower Level 
High School
All parents and guardians are welcome
Coffee and Pastries will be served
For more information regarding Cohasset SEPAC, please visit our website at www.CohassetSEPAC.org. 
As always, the meeting is free and open to the public.  
If you’ve not already done so, please send in a picture of your child for the picture board in Dr. deChiara’s office.  
This newsletter can be found on the school’s website at Cohasset.dhs.schoolfusion.us/

